
City of Los Angeles
FIRE DEPARTMENT

CLEANED BY OWNER NOTICE

F-1307

    APN: 5570-027-052
(Map Book-Page-Parcel) Passed Inspection Date: 05/22/2023

PALEY,BLAIR TR HARTESDEN COURT TRUST C/O 
PALEY LAW CORPORATION
PO BOX 788 
WOODLAND HILLS CA 91365

 1st Inspection Date: 05/22/2023
 2nd Inspection Date: N/A
 Inspector Name: Cathy McNiel
 Fire Station District: 97

Hazard Location:
2700 HARLESDEN CT 
LOS ANGELES CA 90046 

    

    An inspector from the Los Angeles Fire Department reinspected your property. It was found to 
   be compliant with Los Angeles Municipal Code 57.322, the Brush Clearance Ordinance.

   Brush clearance is a year-round responsibility. If vegetation regrowth occurs, you may be
   required to perform additional brush clearance. If your property required more than two 
   inspections prior to this letter being issued, a noncompliance fee will be assessed.

   Please retain this notice for your records.

   For information regarding the Brush Clearance Program, contact the Brush Clearance Unit at 
   (800) 994-4444 or visit lafd.org/brush. To view the status of your property online, visit 
   vms3.lafd.org.

   We appreciate your cooperation in working with the Los Angeles Fire Department to make our 
   city a safer place!

   Comments: 

N/A

   Thank you.

Los Angeles Fire Department
Brush Clearance Unit 6262 Van Nuys, Blvd. #451 Van Nuys California 91401

Phone: 800 994 4444
Orin Saunders, Fire Marshal

To view the status of your parcel: vms3.lafd.org
To view brush clearance info visit: lafd.org/brush
To verify your property lines visit: zimas.lacity.org


